
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 25th November 2016 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Issue 12 

Let every light shine 

Star of the 
week: 
Wrens: Jack L for 

amazing gymnastic 

work. 
Owls: Oran for his 

great poetry.  
Skylarks: Mireta 

for perseverance in 
maths.  
Kestrels: Phoebe 

for super progress in 
maths 
 
Golden Table: 4 
Star of the week 
certificates are given out 
every week in Sharing 
Assembly. Please join us 

to hear all about our 

learning this week. 

     WINNERS!!! 

Einstein (green 
house) have won a 
non-school uniform 

day on Monday 28th 

November. 

Carpark 

We are still consulting with various agencies to help us develop an 

onsite carpark for staff cars. As soon as we have any more 

information in this we will pass it on to you.  

                         
 

 
Christmas tree decorations 

We have a new tree! The tree has built in lights so we will not need 
to untangle any light strings but we would really like to decorate it 
with ornaments. We would really like each child to donate a bauble 

or ornament to go on the tree to make it our own. We will be putting 

up the tree next week, so all donations would be gratefully received.  

 Dates for you diary 
Wednesday 7th December: 5-7pm Christmas Fair 

Monday 12thDecember: 9.30am Dress rehearsal  

Tuesday 13th December: 2.30pm Nativity performance  

Wednesday 14th December: 6pm Nativity performance  

Thursday 15th December: Christmas Lunch and Christmas                 

party 

Friday 16th December: 2.30pm Carol concert  

                                    Last day of term. 

Thursday 5th January: Children back to school  

 

        

 

 Nativity 

Our chosen nativity is: The Camel’s Arms by David Corbett. The 

rehearsals and song practises have started and we are all feeling 

very Christmassy! If your child has a speaking part please help them 

to learn their lines at home and ensure their scripts are at school 

daily. 

We will have three showings of the play over the last week of term. 

All showings will take place in the church because of the limited 

seating and restricted views we have opened up our dress rehearsal 

to ensure that everyone has an equal opportunity to watch the play.   

 

Christmas Lunch & Party  

Thursday 15th December will be the day 

of our Christmas lunch and Class 

parties. Children can bring their party 

clothes in a named bag and get 

changed before lunch. 

After lunch children will be taking part 

in party games and will be doing their 

best Christmas dancing. 


